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Thank You, Jane Sapp! 
 

The District extends deepest thanks to Jane Sapp, Director 

Sub-District III, for her 25 years of selfless service to patrons 

of Consolidated Public Water Supply District No. 1 following 

her recent resignation from the board.  Jane’s service to the 

board was influenced by the valuable perspective she gained 

from prior work in a Water District office.  Her tenure on the 

District Board spanned years of growth requiring great vision 

to ensure system and technology upgrades were implemented 

to keep pace with our customer’s ever-changing needs for an 

adequate supply of quality water.  Thank you for your 

commitment to the District and its patrons.  We wish you the 

best! 

 

The District will be closed on  
the following dates: 

 

2012 

December 24th – Christmas Eve  

December 25th – Christmas  
 

2013 

January 1
st
  - New Years Day 

January 21
st
  - MLK Day       

February 18
th
  - Presidents Day  

Tank Inspections 
 

Consolidated Public Water 

Supply District No. 1 was 

awarded a grant from the Mo. 

Department of Natural 

Resources for partial funding 

of Engineering Services for an 

update to the Master Plan.  

One component of the Master 

Plan Update involved tank 

inspections for three District 

water tanks.  The Bethel, 

Route VV and Koch tanks 

were examined by underwater 

inspection (SCUBA) to 

determine the interior 

condition. Underwater 

inspections alleviated the 

necessity of the tank being 

taken out of service or drained. 

Preliminary results of these 

inspections indicated the 

Route VV and Bethel towers to 

be in good condition with 

minimal repairs needed while 

the Koch tower is in need of 

some repairs and will be slated 

for replacement in the near future.  Final reports and 

recommendations will be received in the coming months. 

 

Name: 
 
Address: 
 
P.O. Box: 
 
City, State, Zip Code: 
 
Phone Number:         
 
Email Address: 

Cell Phone: 

Has your contact information changed?   
Please help us update our records.  Remove this portion of the 
Newsletter and attach to your monthly payment.  Thank you! 
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Akeman Bridge Road Update  
As reported in the Spring Update, the District is upgrading the 

waterline along Akeman Bridge Road.  We are happy to report the 

project is nearing completion and, as promised, the project provides 

redundancy for a more reliable water supply and increased fire flow 

protection.  An added benefit of the project will be seen during 2013 

when customers should experience minimal service interruptions 

during scheduled maintenance to the Route VV water 

tower.   Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this 

project as we work to improve your service. 

Welcome, 
Jacki! 

Jacki Swank recently 

joined the District Staff as 

Assistant Business Office 

Manager.  Jacki has a 

Bachelor’s Degree in 

Business Administration 

from Columbia College 

and brings a wealth of 

financial and customer 

service experience to this 

position.  In addition to duties in the Billing Office, Jacki will 

assist the General Manager with special projects and is 

currently administering grant funds awarded from the Mo. 

Department of Natural Resources for the Engineering 

Services Master Plan Update.  An additional project 

underway is preparation of a grant application for 

submission to Mo. Department of Natural Resources for 

funding to assist the District in the implementation and 

operation of a Source Water Protection Plan.  A life-long 

Columbia resident, Jacki lends her time unselfishly as a 

volunteer to a multitude of community organizations 

including Honor Flight where she assists as needed and 

serves as secretary to the board.  We are pleased to add 

her to our team! 

As winter approaches 

and the mercury dips 

remember to leave the 

freezing to the 

snowmen by 

winterizing your home 

and by removing hoses 

from outdoor faucets. 

 

As A Friendly Reminder... 
The District billing office wants to remind you that all monthly water bill payments must be received in the 
District office on or by the 15

th
 of every month to avoid a late payment penalty.  In addition, please 

include the bar coded portion of the billing card with your payment.  For those utilizing a financial institution online bill 
pay service please double check the payee information prior to payment remittance to ensure proper delivery.   


